
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 93.8%  Kingfishers 96.5% Jackdaws 96.7% Hummingbirds 98.2% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.3% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Hummingbirds 

 

Key Stage 2 SATs As you know it has been test week for year 6. All the staff are 

incredibly proud of the enormous effort every child put into their tests. The tests are very 

challenging both academically and emotionally, yet the children have been a huge credit to the 

school and their families through their attitude and determination. Many thanks for all your 

support during this time.  We will be holding a special lunch for Hummingbirds children on 7th 

June to say well done and thank you to Year 5 and 6 pupils during SATS week. There is no 

charge for this event. 

 

Emergency Contact Details Could you please advise the Office if you or any of your 

emergency contacts have changed their telephone number, email or address so we can update 

our records accordingly. It is important that we have at least 2 emergency contacts for each 

pupil. 

 

The Friends On 7th June Johnny Wyndham from VanVino is hosting a wine tasting at 

Bawburgh School to help raise funds for the Friends of the School. During the two hour 

tasting you will be guided through six exquisite and thoughtfully-sourced wines. You will start 

with a glass of fizz and will then sample two whites, two reds and finish with a delicious 

pudding wine. Each wine is brought to life with tasting notes and fascinating stories about 

production and sourcing.  

 

It will be a relaxed and social event with plenty of time to chat with friends. You are welcome 

to bring snacks.  

 

The tasting will start at 19:30 and tickets are £22.00 p/p.  Payment of tickets can be made via 

ParentMail. 
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Thank you The Office staff would like to thank parents for their support during the very 

busy Summer Term.   We have lots of trips and activities planned and prompt completion of 

forms and payments is very much appreciated. 

 

Nut Free School Please note that we are a nut free school.  Please do not send your child 

into school with any nut-based product for a snack or packed lunch – this includes products that 

may contain traces of nuts. Potential allergens could include the following:  

 Spreads, e.g. chocolate spread  

 Cereal bars  

 Some types of biscuit containing nuts 

 Condiments, e.g. satay sauce 

 Cakes containing nuts 

 Some snack pots containing nuts 

 

Diary Dates Half term 27th May to 31st May 2024 

5th June Hummingbirds Parent breakfast 9 am 

 
 
 
 


